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1.1.4 OSC Staff Notice 11-755- Notice of Withdrawal 
of OSC Staff Notices 

 
ONTARIO SECURITIES COMMISSION  

STAFF NOTICE 11-755 
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF ONTARIO  
SECURITIES COMMISSION STAFF NOTICES  

 
Staff of the Ontario Securities Commission has determined 
that the following Notices are no longer required and 
therefore will be withdrawn in Ontario, effective September 
14, 2005: 
 
�  Ontario Securities Commission Staff Notice 45-

701 – Paragraph 35(2)14 of the Securities Act 
(Ontario); and 

 
�  Ontario Securities Commission Staff Notice 45-

702 – Frequently Asked Questions – Ontario 
Securities Commission Rule 45-501 – Exempt 
Distributions. 

 
Questions may be referred to: 
 
Erez Blumberger 
Assistant Manager, Corporate Finance  
(416) 593 3662 
eblumberger@osc.gov.on.ca  
 
David Chasson 
Legal Counsel, Corporate Finance  
(416) 595 8945 
dchasson@osc.gov.on.ca 
 
Marsha Gerhart 
Senior Legal Counsel, Registrant Legal Services 
(416) 595 8918 
mgerhart@osc.gov.on.ca 
 
Jo-Anne Matear  
Senior Legal Counsel, Corporate Finance  
(416) 593 2323 
jmatear@osc.gov.on.ca  
 
Darren McKall 
Senior Legal Counsel, Investment Funds 
(416) 593 8118 
dmckall@osc.gov.on.ca 
 
 
 


